
Greenhouse, Growth Room and Growth Chamber space users:

Please review the attached Growth Space Allocation Template for September 1 to December 31, 2023. 

· I hope that all requests have been satisfied!
· The template will not be finalized until the third week of September 2023, please see this as a working draft. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Please direct any questions or concerns to Cathy Bay/Parneet Toora by September 15th, 2023 so they can be resolved. 

Please remove pots, plants and other material on or around the benches you have used, if your allocated space has changed location or is not continuing for this allocation cycle.

All benches should be cleaned by Tuesday, September 5, 2023. 

As always, thank you for your prompt cooperation and willingness to consider the needs of others.

Sincerely, 


The Controlled Environments Committee,
Dr. Belay Ayele
Mohammed Mira
Cathy Bay

